
﻿Noah's Pudding at First Reformed Church, New Brunswick

IDC Central Jersey group visited the First Reformed Church, New Brunswick. IDC members
served Noah’s Pudding to the congregants. It was a friendly gathering that helped both sides to
get to know each other more. IDC members invited them to break bread together in Ramadan
as well.

      

Some pictures of the event:
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